REFILL REMINDER:

If you receive medications from -
the NTHWC Pharmacy, please —
call in your refills today or

tomorrow and plan to pick them
up before 12:00 PM on Thursday.
I This helps ensure you have the

medications you need ahead of
the upcoming closure. /

/

If you need a prescription during closure, contact:
Tim’s Pharmacy - Yelm
10529 Creek St SE, Yelm, WA 98597
(360) 458-7199




